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Mother Lode Gun Club featured in 

National Civilian Marksmanship Program Article!  Check it out at 

http://thecmp.org/cmp-club-news-mother-lode-winter-22-program-

completed/  Thanks to Connie Taylor for her submission to this National CMP 

newsletter. 

The Mother Lode Winter .22 program was led by Jim Owen and Roger Wilson 

with the aid of former and current California Grizzlies plus 4fH leader Steven 

Treat and Tim Finicle.  The Fall program will have its signups online Tuesday, 

September 17th with thee safety briefing Tuesday, September 24th.  The program 

will run every Tuesday night finishing with Awards on Tuesday, November 12th.   

 

 

Maintenance Schedule  

Wednesday, May 1st, all our ranges will be shut 

down from 9 AM. until 12 NOON so that 

maintenance work can be done on the 

grounds.  The MLGC will be closed during these 

4 hours every 1st Wednesday of each month.   

 

Indoor Range for May 

the Indoor Range will be open May 4th, 

and May 18th from 9 AM to 12 NOON.  

MLGC Members Only.  You are required 

to use only lead free .22 caliber ammo.  

Please go to a Trap RSO or assistant 

and someone will be happy to check 

you in. 

 

MOTHER LODE 

GUN CLUB 
Established 1939 

https://motherlodegunclub.com 

2019 Board of Directors 
 
President:  Stephanie Miller 
Vice-President: Jim 
Christensen 
Secretary:  Marti Steiner 
Treasurer:  Yvonne Collins 
Members-At-Large: 

Klayton Powell 
Dale Matier 

Security: Jim Collins 
Membership: 

Irving (Frank) Torres 
Robert (Bob) Gandolfo 

Webmaster:  Rickee Hill 

Maintenance:  Don Farmer 
Newsletter:  Marti Steiner 
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